
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 25th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you will now be aware, schools will open fully to all children from Monday 8th March 2021.  We 

are looking forward to seeing all of the children who we have missed during this lock down period. 

When we are fully open, the children will remain in their bubbles, taking the same approach as we 

did during the Autumn term.  All start and finish times for each of the year groups will remain the 

same and to support children with their transitions back to school, routines and expectations will 

be just the same. 

We continue to request that parents/carers on site wear a face mask and ensure that they are 

socially distanced from other adults by at least 2 metres. 

As we are keeping children contained within their own bubbles, please can adults ensure that their 

children do not mix with children from other bubbles, as this would jeopardise the hard work of 

the school and the robust risk assessment that is in place to protect our school community. 

Again as we did in September, we will work with the children to identify gaps in their knowledge 

and understanding to support them getting back on track.  However, we will ensure that their well-

being is the top of our priority list, ensuring that they get time to rebuild their relationships with 

their adults and peers and feel supported and safe during their time with us. 

If you have any questions or concerns specific to your child’s return, please 

email admin@norwoodschool.co.uk and we will work with you to support a smooth return back to 

education. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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